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BOIL WATER RESCINDED: NEWPORT CITY LIMITS ONLY 

 

Newport Utilities has collected and tested water samples throughout its service area and 

concluded that all water within the City of Newport’s limits (highlighted in red) is once again safe 

to drink. The Boil Water Alert has been rescinded for all customers within Newport City 

limits at this time. All customers outside the City of Newport’s limits shall remain under the 

Boil Water Alert until further notice. 

 

 


